Fel: 650.253.0000

wiavw google.com

November 18, 2015

Manuel Pineda

Director of Public Works
Department of Public Works
456 W Olive Ave.
Sunnyvale, CA 94086

RE: Letter of Support for City of Sunnyvale deployment of “Advanced Adaptive Traffic Management
System”

Dear Mr. Pineda:

We would like to show our strong support for the City of Sunnyvale’s (“herein defined as the “City”) plan to
install Advanced Adaptive Traffic Management System (AATMS) to reduce traffic along 237/Mathilda
interchange.

As tested by the City during a pilot program earlier this year on four closely spaced intersections at the
237/Mathilda Interchange, deployment of AATMS showed over 58 percent reduction in delays of critical
movements. We understand City is now determined to move forward with permanently installing this
system. We strongly agree that permanent deployment of this system is crucial to decrease traffic
congestion and improve air quality and a necessity for the City of Sunnyvale traffic management.

We applaud and appreciate City's efforts to secure funding for this project and would like to show our
support towards this initiative. We would like to contribute Two Hundred and Fifty Thousand Dollars for
the procurement of fifty percent (50%) of the AATMS costs for the procurement of equipment, licensing,
and software.

We are very excited about this project and support City’s efforts to develop this system. We lock forward
to continuing our partnership and working with CITY in support of reducing traffic.
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Birettor, Real Estate and Workplace Services
Ggle, Inc.

cc: Deanna Santana, City Manager
Shahid Abbas, Transportation and Traffic Manager



